	SOUTHWEST CLASS OF 1979
45TH REUNION
Save the date and spread the word

	

	The Pavilion Room at The Bar on Holmgren Way, Green Bay will be the site of the 45th Class Reunion 
Saturday, July 27, 2024. More information to come!

Volunteers are greatly appreciated! Help is needed with locating missing classmates, decorations, welcome table night of reunion (no more than an hour). Please email me at rlplog@aol.com if you are willing to help. 

Make sure to update your mailing address on this website: https://www.classreport.org/usa/wi/green_bay/swhs/1979/, searching addresses is the most time-consuming task for the reunion. Also, if you know of any classmates that have passed away, please add a note to the website or email me. 

Best Regards, 

Ron Plog 





